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The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Thailand and has the honor to enclose herewith the
invitation by the Ministry of Education of the Republic of Turkey, addressed to the Ministry
of Education of the Kingdom of Thailand, inviting an authorized official from the Thai
Ministry of Education to participate in the "International Fatih Educational Technologies
Summit" to be held Ankara, Turkey on 2-3 November 2018.

The Summit will conducted in Turkish and English. The Ministry of Education of the
Republic of Turkey will cover boarding and accomodation expenses and flight tickets of the
official whoes presentation paper is accepted.

More information about the Summit can be reached at the website
http://fatihprojesietz.meb.gov.tr/ and internet address fatihprojesietz@meb.gov.tr,

The Embassy would appreciate it if the Ministry could transmit the above
information and enclosed invitation to the Ministry of Education of the Kingdom of
Thailand.

The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Thailand the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Bangkok, 28 July 2018
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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

General Directorate of Innovation and Educational Technologies

21/06/2018
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

International FATIH Project Educational Technologies Summit will be held on 2-3 November
2018 in Ankara ATO Congresium by General Directorate of Innovation and Educational Technologies
of Republic of Turkey Ministry of National Education.

FATIH Project Educational Technologies Summit which brings domestic and foreign
academicians, experts, teachers, students, educational technologist and technology providers
interested in the selected topics together has seen as the most important educational technologies
event with its over 3000 visitors, local and foreign 150 speakers, 30 sessions, 50 worlshop and stands
where the latest products has been exhibited.

With the Summil that will be held this year for the fourth time in the tramework of the topics
below, it has been aimed to direcl new researches in the field of educational technologies in Turkey,
share best practices in educational technologies and make academic contribution to FATIH Project.

The papers related to topics could he sent to
froigy denanihipeaten el pea s v i Hetg! ey . address. The papers which will be presented
al lhe Summll wdl be- chosen E)y Scnent fsc Board and [he accommodation in a 5-star hotel including
breakfast-lunch-dinner, flight and transfer fees of the chosen speakers wilt be covered by the Republic
of Turkey Ministry of National Education.

This year, we would like to have a panel which brings together the countries which are well-
known with their successful education systems. Because of that, we would like to cordially invite Lhe
authorized person from your Ministry of Education or relevant department especially in the field of
educational technologies.

| expect your contributions to the announcement of this information about the Summit to
whom it may concern and would like to express my thanks.
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